Paul Bunyan Broadcasting Co.

KBHP-FM

KBUN-AM

KKZY-FM

502 Beltrami Avenue NW + P.O. Box 1656 + Bemidji, Minnesota 56619-1656 + 218.751.4120 + Fax: 218.751.8091 Email: kbhpkkzy@pbbroadcasting.com + kbunam@pbbroadcasting.com -

March 7, 2000

John N. Sampson 35316 North Moose Point Road Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear John:

This will confirm your reception of KBUN-AM on May 28, 1999, as described in the letter you sent to our station.

We were interested in hearing from you. You must be quite a collector, indeed, of these types of letters, judging from your 3,000 responses!

Sincerely,

mary campbell

Mary Campbell Vice President KBUN-AM

/mc







+ National Association of Broadcasters Crystal Award Winner +



KBHP-FM

National Association of Broadcasters Crystal Award Winner

PAUL BUNYAN BROADCASTING CO.

502 Beltrami Avenue NW PO Box 1656 Bemidji, Minnesota 56601-1656 218/751-4120 Fax: 218/751-8091

October 28, 1999

Mr. John N. Sampson 35316 No. Moose Point Rd. Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Mr. Sampson,

This confirms that you did indeed receive KBUN-AM on May 28, 1999.

Sincerely,

Kevin Jackson

Program Director, KBUN-AM